
Update on Zero Waste Subcommittee Initiatives  

Draft to City Attorney
Update on Facilities:  Life Soils now working with County on location

On schedule for release in March
Extension of current agreement to Commission in April
Discussions begun with Property Appraiser to move basic service to property tax bill

Met with Sustainable Development about integrating with permitting.
Current process should meet Zero Waste ordinance needs
More meetings to be scheduled
Drafting basics of ordinance for City Attorney

Commercial and Multifamily Recy
 Draft forwarded to City Attorney

 Proposed language to be presented on March 30

 City Attorney taking lead on drafting ordinance language

 Presentation March 30

Meeting with Special Events Group to make Zero Waste part of the process
KACB has applied for a grant for containers to use at City events
Met with Parks Operations on issue

Public Trash Receptacles - AI # 200745 
Staff developing policy for containers
Staff gathering data for evaluation of needs for better litter collection

Internal Actions 
Returning to evaluating internal recycling with greater effort as community builders
return to work
Beginning to develop strategy along with implementation of Zero Waste plan


